
 

 

 
 
 

For Immediate Release 
November 12, 2019 

Islands Expressway Bridge Repairs 

Chatham County, GA (November 12, 2019) – Repairs are being conducted to the Islands 

Expressway Bridge today. Traffic on the eastbound side has been shifted to one lane. The 

repairs should be completed by 5:00 PM today.  Motorists are advised to use caution, and drive 

slowly. 
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